
 

 

April 22, 2022 

 

Kenya – New consolidated e-Mail address 

 

Dear Customer, 

Please be informed that effective May 1, 2022, both our Counter and Customs 
Teams can be reached via the following e-mail address: 

Kenya@service.hlag.com 

Please update any internal records accordingly. 

During an interim period of transition, the previous addresses, as listed below, 
will remain live with an automatic reply guiding you to the new address. 

Email Address: Kenyacs@hlag.com   
Email Address: counterke@hlag.com 

 
For further questions, please feel free to reach out to us and we will be happy 
to assist you. 
  

Regards, 

Hapag-Lloyd Kenya Limited  

 

 

Keep in touch 

 

        

 

 
 

 


